
CONSTRUCTION
BEGINS

Aug 11,
2025

ELLEN PL

Windley Contracting, on behalf of the City of Nanaimo, will start construction next month on a watermain and

presure relief valve (PRV) station upgrade project on Dickinson Road, between Groveland Drive and Schook Road

This work is part of the City’s 2025 Capital Projects Infrastructure Improvements.

To assist with installation of the new watermain and PRV station, temporary lane road closures will be

necessary. Access to all residential properties shall be maintained at all times (including Medd Rd & Ellen Pl).

Typical work hours will be Monday to Friday, 7am - 7pm. Construction signs will be posted and flag persons are

on duty to assist with the traffic flow. Please exercise caution, obey all signage placed for your safety, and follow

the directions of the flag persons on duty. We ask local residents to please help us communicate these temporary

impacts to your visitors and delivery drivers. To avoid the construction works use Schook Road or Lantzville Road.

Construction is expected to last until late September. Once complete, this watermain and PRV improvement will

provide a clean, safe and reliable water supply to residents and improve water pressure.

For the latest project updates, follow @cityofnanaimo on Facebook or Twitter, or checkout the project website:

HAVE MORE QUESTIONS?
Check out the project website https://www.nanaimo.ca/construction/details/1790

City of Nanaimo: 250-758-5222 email: constructioninfo@nanaimo.ca

Windley Contracting Ltd.: 250-758-3411

Dickinson Road Watermain & PRV Upgrade
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

July 8, 2025

SC
H

O
O

K
 R

D

DOVER ROAD

DICKINSO
N RD

MEDD RD

GROVELAND DR

H
A

R
R

IER
 R

D

SEA
B

O
LD

 R
D

LANTZVILLE ROAD

Watch for temporary road
conditions, construction

signage & traffic control. 
Thank you for your ongoing

patience!

 www.nanaimo.ca/construction/Details/1790
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